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Hi Geoff,

Thank you for the update on the air quality addendum and for advising us of the submission to the United
Wambo Open Cut Mine Project.

You will remember that the Commission asked at the meeting on 9 July 2019 for information on progressive
rehabilitation. You kindly provided some of this information in the response to Commission’s queries date 5
August 2019 providing an indication of rehabilitation from 2020 to 2030 in map format for Option 2. The
Commission requests more information on this matter. Would Bloomfield please provide for both Option 1
and Option 2:

e Progressive rehabilitation maps (similar to those provided in the additional information) for each of
the 21 years of the project. And if the information is readily available, broken down by each stage of
rehabilitation (active pit, unshaped, shaped, top soiled, rehabilitated), that would be useful. If this
could also be provided in PowerPoint (.pptx) format, it will enable the ability to flick through the slides
and quickly see the year on year differences. A digital model showing the rehabilitation progression
with the various stages would also be useful if that’s was readily available as an output from your
mine planning software.

e Progressive rehabilitation tables on each of the plans that shows the spatial area (ha) of rehabilitation
progress for each of the rehabilitation areas (Pit 1, Pit 2, Pit 3 etc.) for each year of the project.

If you have any questions about the request, or would like to discuss it further, please feel free to contact
me.

Regards,

Dennis Lee | Team Leader
Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e: dennis.lee@ipcn.nsw.gov.au |_ | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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From: Geoff Moore [

Sent: Friday, 23 August 2019 7:43 AM
To: Dennis Lee <Dennis.Lee@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Information to the IPCN

Hi Dennis



Please be advised that Bloomfield provided a submission on the United Wambo Open Cut Mine Project in
response to the statement issued by the IPCN on 2 August 2019. Bloomfield has also provided to the DPIE
the addendum report to the Air Quality assessment for SSD 6300 as requested by DPIE.

We seek confirmation that currently there is no outstanding information requested of Bloomfield by the
IPCN.

Regards

THE a Geoff Moore
3 . Chief Development Officer
Bloomjfield
wYoroop W www.bloomcoll.com.au
PO Box 4, East Maitland, NSW 2323
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